
Handover of New School Blocks Funded by the Japanese Government to 

Kanono and Sibbinda Combined Schools, Sibbinda Constituency, Zambezi 

Region 

       23/10/2021 

 

              

Unveiling of commemorative plaque at Sibbinda Combined School 

 

On 21 and 22 October 2021, handover ceremonies of new school blocks funded by the 

Government of Japan through its Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security 

Projects (GGP) were held at two schools below, respectively. 

Ambassador Harada officiated these events and handed over the new facility to Hon. 

Faustina Caley, Deputy Minister of Education, Arts and Culture. 

 

21 October 

-Kanono Combined School, Sibbinda Constituency, Zambezi Region 

(Five classrooms, textbooks for senior primary and secondary school learners worth 

around 1,374,000 NAD) 

 

22 October  

-Sibbinda Combined School, Sibbinda Constituency, Zambezi Region 

(Five classrooms and a storeroom worth around 1,448,000 NAD) 

 

Press release with photo report 

 

https://www.na.emb-japan.go.jp/files/100291101.pdf

